

# 2020-06-15 OAM Meeting notes

## Date

15 Jun 2020 | 6am PDT | 9am EDT | **13:00 UTC** | 14:00 WEST | 15:00 CEST | 16:00 EEST | 18:30 IST | 21:00 CST | 22:00 JST |  
<https://zoom.us/j/436210993>

## Attendees

- [John Keeney](#)
- [Abhinav Singh](#)
- [Alex Stancu](#)
- [Amar Kapadia](#)
- [@Bujunuri Ramanareddy](#)
- [user-4907f](#)
- [Chris Lott](#)
- [David Kinsey](#)
- [Eliza Celenti](#)
- [Kuldeep Negi](#)
- [Gautam Kumar](#)
- [Lasse Kaihlavirta](#)
- [Lathishbabu Ganesan](#)
- [Lorraine Welch](#)
- [Maxime Bonneau](#)
- [Marci Haas](#)
- [ojus parikh](#)
- [@Ondrej Smalec](#)
- [Pawel Slowikowski](#)
- [Qi Sun](#)
- [qpatbuh](#)
- [Samuli Silvius](#)
- [Sonia Sangari](#)
- [Martin Skorupski](#)
- [@vidhu.pandey](#)
- [user-ebe48](#)

## Info:

- [Andrea Buldorini](#)
- [John Ng](#)
- [Marci Haas](#)
- [Tracy Van Brakle](#)

## Goals

- Share information

## See also

Minutes of NONRTRIC part meeting:  
[NONRTRIC SCRUM meetings](#)

Please add yourself 😊 Thanks.

## Discussion items

| Time  | Item  | Who  | Notes                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           |
|-------|-------|------|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 00:00 | ADMIN | @all | next meeting 22 Jun 2020                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        |
|       | INFO  | @all | Today we have a conflict with O-RAN Alliance virtual-face-to-face and an alignment meeting between O-RAN-Alliance Working Groups and O-RAN-SC.<br><br>All O-RAN Alliance members please see:<br><br><a href="https://oranalliance.atlassian.net/wiki/spaces/OAH/pages/644448276/Virtual+F2F+Meetings+June+8-19+2020">https://oranalliance.atlassian.net/wiki/spaces/OAH/pages/644448276/Virtual+F2F+Meetings+June+8-19+2020</a> |

## Action items

